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The committee has decided to publish correspondence with the National Commission of 

Audit regarding its appearance before the committee at its first public hearing held on 

15 January 2014.  

The correspondence reflects the willingness of the National Commission of Audit to assist 

the committee. The committee appreciates this cooperation and looks forward to working 

constructively with the Commission for the duration of the inquiry. 

The correspondence is available from the committee website: 

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Abbott_Governments_C

ommission_of_Audit/Commission_of_Audit/Additional_Documents 
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